
 
Sent: Friday, 20 February 2015 2:34 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Application for extra rate increase  
   
Dear Sir/Madam,  
                          I wish to lodge in the strongest term, a complaint against the Ballina Shire's 
proposed application for an increase above the pegged rates price , for the purpose of  alteration 
and maintenance of swimming pools to both Ballina and Alstonville. I take particular exception 
at the fact that the Shire carried out a poll to test the acceptance of this extra rise and even though 
the result was resoundingly against this rise they still are going ahead and apply for the same. 

   
   
Yours Faithfully  
   
Desmond James McDonald  

  

  

 




